The EMAS central CPD programme of Microsoft Teams webinars for 2024 – 2025 is now available on the EMAS website. The first session is taken from The Bell Foundation’s Language for Results programme, Leading a Whole School Strategy for EAL, and will be delivered online next Thursday, 12th September 3:30-5pm. 
This session is for school leaders and EAL leads who are seeking innovative ways to drive evidence informed, impactful interventions for learners who use EAL. The session signposts school-wide systems, resources and training that will actively promote improved educational outcomes for EAL learners.
If you wish to attend this session or any of our online sessions, please contact our admin team on or the EMAS teacher team who will include you on the attendee list and a link to the MS Teams session will be sent out just prior to the CPD session. 
Please note that the cost of most central CPD sessions is £43 per delegate.  For those schools who have a Service Level Agreement (SLA) with EMAS, this cost can be deducted from your SLA. Please also note that some of the CPD sessions are free of charge for Coventry’s Maintained Schools. 
Please forward the details to any colleagues who may be interested in signing up for these EAL sessions or to personnel in school in charge of booking CPD training.
We look forward to you joining us for our CPD sessions this year.

